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Superintendent of Schools

To: RIMSD 41 Board of Education
From: Dr. Sharon Williams
Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations
Date: December 10, 2024
Re:  Republic Services Agreement Approval

The District currently has no active contract for garbage and recycling pickup across the
properties. At this time we are on a month to month agreement with Republic Services, 6449
Valley Drive, Bettendorf, lowa at a cost of $15,200/Month supplying garbage, recycle, and
rolloff services with varying pickups based on the needs of each school.

To remain compliant with Board policy and State Code, the District will solicit price listings for
these services in late winter. In the interim, Board approval is required for the use of services
not exceeding an additional $125,000 for the remainder of fiscal year 24-25. This would bring
the total of FY25 to $205,000.

Investment Period: FY25
Total Investment: $205,000
Funding Source: District Funds/Operations and Maintenance Department
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